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Hello, my name is Sarah and I have been a resident of Oregon since 2017. I chose to 

move to Oregon because of their largely progressive mindsets and because portland 

has been named one of the best national cities to be vegan in! This is a big part of 

why I am in support on sb 85-1 staying as it is written. Factory farming has long been 

a contributor to greenhouse gasses, the introduction of novel viruses, cruel animal 

practices, and long term psychological effects to those who work at them. 

 

Let's keep Oregon a hallmark of the PNW and US by remaining strong in their fervent 

efforts to reduce contributors to climate change. Let's keep Oregons progressive 

attitudes by putting our foot down to end the cruel and unsanitary conditions of 

factory farming. Please keep SB 85-1 as is! 


